       Fosbrook Folk EducationTrust

Providing music, dance and song opportunities for

‘YOUNG FOLK’ IN THE NORTH WEST'


Dear All, 



NEWSLETTER FOR SATURDAY 2ND DECEMBER 2017.
  Many thanks for your support for the Christmas Fair at school. The choir was bursting at the seams and the Fosbrooks did a good little performance considering we had no rehearsals for this.  Here is a bit of news explaining about the events at end of term :-

     Next Friday - 8th December, the rehearsals will finish at 4.30pm. This is because the senior group are at Bury Met performing in the Demon Barber's Christmas Roadshow. Therefore we need to leave school for the theatre early. Lessons will still be on though. Mr. Schofield will teach in the hall after 4.30pm to let his pupils and Mr. Usher's in. Those of Mr. Usher's pupils who are in the event at Bury Met will not be able to have their lesson that evening unless it is an early one. I will talk to them about this and try to arrange a different time with Mr. Usher. If it can't be made up before end of term I will credit them with one lesson in New Year.
     There is a normal Headstart session on Saturday 9th December. We will work towards our other two Christmas events at this session so it will be a busy one.

     On Monday 11th December I will be running a rehearsal for the band, dancers and choir during the afternoon at school. Therefore all the Fosbrooks who are involved in the carol service will need their dance shoes, instruments and voices!

    On Tuesday evening of the 12th December it is our school carol service at Saint Mary's in the Market. The Fosbrooks always provide the 'backbone' of the performance there so I am pleased that so many are coming. Fosbrooks know the music and the carols best of all and we are able to add a special flavour of local traditions to the service with our dance skills and music.  The church will be open from 6.15pm. Children will need to be in school uniform and I would like the garland dancers in skirts, Irish dance shoes and ankle socks (rather than trousers or tights). The heating will be on in church. The Fosbrooks will need their instruments and dance shoes and there will be space in the Lady Chapel for their cases and coats to be stored. The service will be over by about 8.20pm.
    There is no theory on Thursday 14th. Mrs. Fosbrook is away doing a concert with her flute so she won't be doing any of her teaching. She started one week early this term so has done her allocated number of lessons anyway. I will have the evening off too. It is the school discos that evening so the children will want to go and get their 'glad-rags' on for the bop till you drop!

     There will be a normal Friday evening rehearsal on the 15th. We will be rehearsing for the Christmas event that evening so it is important that everyone is there. Music lessons are also still on.

     It is our Christmas event on Saturday 16th December. There will be a 'flyer' about this event next weekend. The doors will open at 6.30pm for a prompt 7pm start. It will be a Christmas concert with some refreshments.  Fosbrooks finishes for 2017 on that evening. 
     Banks Lane are back in on Monday and Tuesday. Mr. Strange and Mr. Schofield will be teaching on Tuesday afternoon as they have one week of lessons to make up due to illness. Wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.   



Liza
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